

RICK SNYDER GOVERNOR

STATE OF MICHIGAN DEPARTMENT OF LICENSING AND REGULATORY AFFAIRS LANSING

SHELLY EDGERTON DIRECTOR

October 30, 2018

Dear Tax Tribunal Practitioner:

The Tribunal is excited to announce the appointment of David B. Marmon as the Tribunal's new Chair. Judge Marmon replaces Steven H. Lasher, who retired in June. The Tribunal is also pleased to announce the appointment of Marcus Abood to fill the Appraiser Member vacancy and Victoria Enyart who was appointed to fill the Assessor Member vacancy.

Please join the Tribunal at our annual luncheon hosted by the Administrative & Regulatory Law Section, Government Law Section, and Tax Section of the State Bar of Michigan. Judge Marmon will discuss the Tribunal's transition, his immediate and future vision for the Tribunal, and the Tribunal Members will provide information on the Tribunal's practice and procedure and current issues.

This year the luncheon is Wednesday, December 5, 2018 from 11:30 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. at the Kellogg Hotel & Conference Center. To attend, register online at http://e.michbar.org. Registration closes on November 30, 2018.

If there are specific topics that you would like addressed, please email your suggestions to taxtrib@michigan.gov.